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New Women's Bible Study 

Rejoice Bible study is now studying Beth Moore called Breath.  It is a study 

reflecting on the Person, the work and the power of the Holy Spirit. We meet here 

at the Church in the Library Monday evenings a 7 pm.  If you are interested in 

doing this study with us please call Jacque Williams at  918-695-5564.   

FLY Fun Nights 

All junior high and high school students are invited to join us Wednesday nights 

from 6:30-8:00pm. Bring board games and ideas to entertain your youth leaders.  

Go-Getters 

All members are welcome! Come join us for food, fellowship, and dominoes. We 

will meet next on August 11 at 10:30.  Bring your own sack lunch.   

Building Projects 

We several big money projects planned/needed around the church (new HVAC 

unit for the main hallway, and parking lot resurfacing). If you would like to offset 

the cost of these projects please mark your donation ‘Building Project’ and place it 

in the offering plate. Thank you! 

Thank you 

We would like to thank Earl Kuppinger for his service as Elder for the past 3 

years. He has stepped down and Scott Newbrough has stepped in to fill the 

vacancy. Thank you to both men for their service.  

Women of Faith - LWML will be meeting August 13 at 9:00 am in the Great 

Room.  LWML is the official women's auxiliary of The Lutheran Church - 

Missouri Synod.  For almost 75 years, the LWML has focused on affirming each 

woman's relationship with Christ, encouraging and equipping women to live out 

their Christian lives in active mission ministries and to support global 

missions.  Come on August 13 and see what is happening with Faith's 

LWML.  Questions, contact Kathy Doering. 

Mites 

Every month Mites (money for missions) are collected on the 2nd Sunday.  

There is a large Mite Box in the Narthex near the coat rack. Please place your 

loose change or dollars in it or take a small Mite Box home and place your spare 

change in it and return it on the 2nd Sunday. Seventy-five percent of this money is 

used for mission projects in our District and twenty-five percent goes to 

International projects. See the LWML bulletin board near the great room for a list 

of the projects that the LWML is supporting to further God's Kingdom. 

SAVE THE DATE:  Adult Scavenger Hunt. Saturday, October 15th. 5:00 pm. 

Details to follow.  This is a fun evening for the adult members of Faith (21 and 

over).  The last one was a whole lot of fun so mark your calendar and get your 

sitters lined up!  Questions, contact Rose Rhodes or Chris Joly 

Those Serving Today 
 
 

8:00 Elders -  Sean Cryer, Erik Clark    

10:30 Elder– Jon Heaps 

8:00 Usher -    Bryan Schulze 

10:30 Usher—Frank McGilbra 

8:00 Greeter –Sharon Kriewall 

8:00 Reader -   Theresa Haan 

10:30 Reader– Lynn Schroeder 

8:00 Acolyte -   Greg Haan 

10:30 Acolyte –Anna Ingram 

Accompanist -   Kathey Childers 

10:30 Song Leaders - Shelly Cooper, Pauline 

Kenney, Tracy Morgan 

Sound Booth - Ma( Doering 

Powerpoint— Michael Buller 

    Stay informed! 

Join our group on Facebook:  

Faith Lutheran Owasso OK         

This Week At Faith 
 
 

Today 

Worship Services, 8 & 10:30 am 
Sunday School, 9:15 am 
Monday  
Boy Scouts, 6 pm 
Rejoice Bible Study, 7 pm 
Tuesday 

Church Council, 7 pm 
Wednesday 

FLY Fun Night, 6:30-8 pm 
Thursday 
Newsletter Article Deadline, noon 
Team One Choir Practice, 6 pm 
Saturday 

LWM Quarterly Meeting, 9 am 
 
Last Sunday’s Attendance: 105 
Last Sunday’s Offering: $3896 

 

Church Elders 
If you have any questions, concerns or 

would like to speak to someone, contact  

an Elder.  Elders are assigned to families 

based on the first letter of the last name.  
 

A,B Kevin Casper, 899-1582  

C,D Andrew Merritt, 606-3536 

E,F,G Jon Heaps, 271-2493 

H,I Erik Clark, 287-8036 

J,K Sean Cryer, 212-6414 

L,M Ben Dresher, 857-1114    

N,O,P Scott Newbrough, 405-205-4810 

Q,R,S Philip Hixon, 760-3513 

T-Z Matt Clifton, 288-6221 

  7— Lori Clark, Cody Iceberg 

 Rodney Osborn 

  8— Dale Kunze 

  9— Douglas Hall 

11— Grant Bourland, Brad Buxton 

13— Kathy King 

For prayer requests or  

concerns contact : 
Roseanna Kretzschmar,  

918-492-8230   jlkretzs@sbcglobal.net 

 Altar flowers are given by: 
John and Cindy Maloy  

in celebration of Loretta Reeves,  
Cindy's Mom's, birthday.  

And by Marcene Tennyson.  
The basket of flowers are given in loving 
memory of Lynn's birthday by Marcene,   

their children and grandchildren. 
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